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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 1:52 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The Tucson 2015 Showrooms have been Updated! *  *

 
 

 
 

New Showroom Updates and Mineral Sale! 
 

In preparation for the upcoming annual Pre-Denver Show Mineral Sale, every 

Tucson 2015 Showroom has now been re-updated with most sold specimens 

removed for quicker browsing. We've also added the final two Tucson 2015 

Showrooms, #9 and #10, filling them with new items and some of our older 

favorites. In the coming week, all the showrooms will be re-updated as we 

prepare for the big mineral sale. Any early bird offers are very welcome!! 

   

Tucson 2015 Showroom #9 
 

Tucson 2015 Showroom #10 
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for the Finest 

Minerals * 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

A New Tucson Mineral Auction Opens Soon!  

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

 

To Visit the Earlier Tucson 2015 Showrooms, Please Use this Link! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 
 

 

Forward email 

 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by kward@themineralgallery.com |    
Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | About our service provider. 

 

 

 

 
The Mineral Gallery | PO Box 91448 | Mobile | AL | 36691 

 
 

 

  

 


